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North Penn School District is committed to maximizing students’ academic performance and 
physical well being in a healthy and safe environment. The District recognizes that head lice 
infestations do not pose a health hazard, are not a sign of uncleanliness, and are not 
responsible for the spread of any disease. However, archaic guidelines and policies cause 
many unnecessary absences from school with potential negative effects on academic 
performance. Misinformation about head lice causes anxiety for parents and school staff. 
 
The District defines a healthy and safe environment as one in which adults work together to 
provide the following environmental factors established by current research as necessary for the 
health and well being of students with head lice:  

 Educating staff, students, and parents/guardians about head lice. 

 Establishing evidence based management for students with head lice. 
 
The goals of providing a healthy and safe environment for students with head lice are to: 

 Maximize academic performance 

 Minimize absence due to unnecessary exclusion of students with head lice 
 
Reference: 
American Academy of Pediatrics 
Centers for Disease Control 
National Association of School Nurses 
Harvard School of Public Health Laboratory of Public Health Entomology 
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